CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING (A)
OSMANIA UNIVERSITY, HYDERABAD, TELANGANA - 500 007

Dear Sir/Madam Dt:27-12-16

Sub: Postponement of Two-Day Workshop on “Structural Health Monitoring and
Condition Assessment of Existing Structures” to be held on 29" & 30™ December 2016.

This is to inform with deep regrets that the Two-Day Workshop on “Structural Health
Monitoring and Condition Assessment of Existing Structures” to be held on 29" and 30™
December 2016 in Department of Civil Engineering, University College of Engineering,
Osmania University, is postponed to 20™ and 21% January 2017 in view of the request from
maximum number of participants. The workshop brochure with revised dates is herewith
attached for perusal.

We are looking forward to your cooperation.

With begt regards

»

 Head 555,16
Civil Engg. Dept



